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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. t' 2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mt. Geary: 

your letter of March 5, was greatly appreciated, and 
I am very happy to verify your feception report. 

The response to the broadcast was very good, and T wPs 
ouite surprised to hear that we were readable under mOR. 

Thanks very much for tuning in, and here is hoping that we 
will hear fvom you again. 

Yours truly, 

Van Murray, 
Chief Engineer 


